
Hello campers and families, 
 
Plans are coming along for the kid’s camp held at the Christiana Fire Company on 
August 23 - 24, 2019.   
 
Few important details to pass on: 
> Friday activities will begin at 6:30 pm.  There will be no chaperones this night so plan 
on staying with your child.  There will be about 12 stations of fun filled event that you 
and your child can do.  Refreshments will be provided by Freedom Life.  As always, 
we have been really fortunate and had a lot of companies donate tickets to our 
camp.  (Philadelphia Phillies is one) Chance tickets can be purchased Friday 
evening and Saturday morning.  The proceeds from ticket sales help cover the 
cost of the camp every year.  We also appreciate anyone wanting to donate to 
the camp.  We will have a jar out at kid’s camp on Friday and Saturday.   
 
> Saturday  
    Please have your child to camp between 8:30-8:45 am.  We will have light 
refreshments available for them.  The first station will start at 9 am.  We will stop mid-
day and have lunch (hotdogs, chicken nuggets, drinks, chips and pretzels).  If you child 
is not able to eat these items we have plenty of refrigeration.  Please send in a lunch 
with their name clearly marked.  There chaperone will take care of putting it in the 
fridge.  I will relay all medical issues to the ambulance on duty during camp so they are 
aware of that.  Our camp will wrap up at 2:45 in the engine bay.  Parents and 
guardians please plan on being there then for the closing program and snacks. 
 
Dress Apparel: 
 
PLEASE HAVE YOUR KIDS WEAR PLAY CLOTHES AND OLD 
CLOSED TOE SHOES BOTH DAYS.   
THEY WILL GET WET.   
THEY WILL NOT BE ABLE TO PARTICIPATE ON SATURDAY IF 
THEY HAVE OPEN TOED SHOES 
 
If there are any questions please feel free to email me 
at kmoore@christianafire.com or text me at 610-470-3745.  I will be able to respond 
faster by text.   
 
Thanks again for allowing your child to participate in this amazing camp.   
 
Kim Moore 

 


